
Growing old is mandatory; growing up is optional. ~ Chili Davis 
Surgical Conference— “the cutting edge” 
Windsor Regional Hospital presents “ A Slice of Surgery”  on Friday, May 6th, 2011 at the Caboto Club. 
The Cost is $35 for WRH staff. The conference will feature a number of speakers on a wide variety of 
subjects including necrotizing fasciitis, bariatric surgery , Ears, Nose and Throat 101, sleep apnea and 
surgical risks. For more information, contact Jennifer Schaus at ext. 52316. 
St. Clair College 
St. Clair College Alumni Association will be visiting both the Met (Wednesday, March 2nd) and Western 
(Thursday, March 3rd) Campuses  from 11:30am to 1:30pm. They will have information booths and there 
will be a free gift for each Alumnae who drops by the booth!  
Nursing Excellence Awards 
Nominations are now being accepted for the 2011 Nursing Excellence Awards.  Nomination forms are 
available in the Met and  Malden Park Lobbies or on the WRH Intranet. For more information, contact the 
2011 Nurses Week Chairperson, Rita Taillefer ext. 52537 or rita_taillefer@wrh.on.ca.  Save the Date: 
the Nursing Excellence Awards Dinner Banquet will be held on Thursday, May 5th, 2011. 
Town Hall Meeting—Budget 2011 
Town Hall meetings will be held on Friday, March 4th, 2011 @ 10am at the Met Campus Auditorium and @ 
12:30pm at the Western Campus/Malden Park Rehab Room. The subject is Budget 2011- everyone is 
welcome.  
The Buck Starts Here Program Launched 
Congratulations to Peadiatric Services for launching an innovative and interesting patient safety program 
called “The Buck Starts Here”. The initiative involves collection of patient safety dollars to earn points 
towards prizes.  The program will continue throughout the next 12 months. For more information contact 
Deb Charron at ext. 52307. 
WRH Spitfire Night 
Invite your family, friends and colleagues to attend the last regular season game of the Windsor Spitfires 
on Thursday, March 17. Tickets are just $18 with a portion going to the Windsor Regional Hospital 
Foundation. Tickets are available by contacting Kim Willis-More at x52458 or kim_willis-more@wrh.on.ca 

 
Did you know?  

Windsor Regional Hospital has preformed 8264 MRIs to date.  
 The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.   

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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